
Proclamation 
 

Declaring April 3-9, 2022, as National Library Week  
in the City of Tualatin 

 
 

WHEREAS, libraries are accessible and inclusive places that foster a sense of connection 
and build community; and  
 

WHEREAS, libraries offer opportunities for everyone to connect with new ideas and 
become their best selves through access to multimedia content, programs, and technology – in 
addition to books; and  
 

WHEREAS, today’s libraries and their services extend far beyond the four walls of a 
building and everyone is welcome to use their resources; and  
 

WHEREAS, libraries strive to develop and maintain programs and collections that are as 
diverse as the populations they serve and ensure equity of access for all; and 

 
WHEREAS, libraries are cornerstones of democracy, promoting the free exchange of 

information and ideas for all; and 
 
WHEREAS, libraries, librarians, and library workers are joining library supporters and 

advocates across the nation to celebrate National Library Week 
 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT PROCLAIMED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF 
TUALATIN, Oregon that the week of April 3-9, 2022, is National Library Week. During this week, 
we encourage all residents to connect with the Tualatin Public Library by visiting in person or 
online to access resources and services.  
 

 INTRODUCED AND ADOPTED this 28th day of March, 2022. 
 
       CITY OF TUALATIN, OREGON 
     
        BY ____________________________ 
                Mayor  
       ATTEST: 
 
       BY ____________________________ 
         City Recorder 

 


